Financial Advisory Committee
November 7, 2024
Attending: Committee members Steve Young, Claudette Townsend, Renee Fahey, Gary Fullerton
New Member – Jake Smith
Steve Young – Called meeting to order 7:38pm
No minutes from prior meetings to approve.
Jake Smith welcomed to the committee.
Public works budget presentation originally scheduled for 10/15/24 was postponed due to illness of the manager.
Beverly Foss presented the proposed 2025 budget for the Davis Memorial Library.
Judy Fullerton and Craig Galarneau presented the proposed 2025 budget for Code Enforcement.
David Lawnsby presented the proposed 2025 budget for Animal Control.
Joyce Foley presented the proposed 2025 budget for Planning Board.
Updated schedule for budget presentations/work:
•
11/21/24 – Municipal Operations, Public Works
•
12/5/24 - Workshop with Select Board
•
12/12/24 – FAC Vote with Select Board
Meeting adjourned 8:55 PM. Jake Smith motioned, Renee Fahey 2nd, all approved
Respectfully submitted,
Claudette Townsend, FAC Member
